
Year 1 Newsletter 
 

Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 

During Phonics lessons, our focus sounds have been ‘ti’ as in station, ‘si’ as in 

mansion, ‘ssi’ as in passion and ‘ci’ as in special. Our tricky words for the week 

have been: busy, beautiful, pretty, hour, any, many and through. These are the 

words the children need to be able to sight read.  

 

In Maths, we have begun a new unit on time. Using individual clocks, 

the children have made o’clock and half past times. Next week, we will 

be identifying coins and ordering them based on their value.   

 

In DT, we have started to make a hand puppet based on one of the characters 

from ‘Little Red Riding Hood’. We used a template to create our design and 

joined two fabrics together using a stapler. Next week, we will decorate our 

puppets and use them to retell the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’.  

 

On Monday 1st July, we have our sports events taking place 

between 9:30 and 10:30. We look forward to seeing many of 

you there to join us in cheering on the children. If you would 

like to join your child and take part in a fun run at the end of 

our Sports Day, please wear suitable footwear.  

 

Dates for your diary:  

Y1 Sports Day- Monday 1st July 9.30-10.30am  

(Parents welcome to come and watch)  

Y1 Temple Newsam Trip- Wednesday 10th July  

 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss Hepworth and Miss Nicholson  


